[bookmark: _GoBack]From: Elaine Walton 
Sent: 13 December 2017 20:00
To: Planning
Subject: Planning permission 17/02394/OUT
 
Are you seriously considering allowing the  building of yet even more houses in Adderbury!
 
Haven't we had enough house building in this village - we wont be a village soon and if you dont stop agreeing to all this building in the surrounding villages we will all end up being a suburb of Banbury. 
 
Houses that our village young adults can afford are never built with permission for expensive ugly red brick houses that sell for £300+ being granted.
 
Adderbury has seen several building sites in the last few years and yet nothing is done to address the infrastructure of the village. Roads, schooling, public transport, shops, play areas etc have all been ignored and the increase in traffic is extremely noticeable. 
 
I am at a loss to understand why yet another parcel of land is being considered for 60 houses.
 
Hopefully you planners will come make the right decision and decline this application.
 
kind regards
Elaine Walton
31 Rochester Way
Twyford
Nr. Banbury
Oxon
OX17 3JU

